ICIBI has commenced an inspection of
the Hong Kong British National
(Overseas) visa route

News story

The inspection will focus on how the route has been working since its launch,
including the ability to rapidly scale up operations and learnings taken from
and into other immigration routes.

As announced in the 2022/23 inspection plan, the Independent Chief Inspector
of Borders and Immigration has commenced an inspection of the Hong Kong
British National (Overseas) visa route.

The inspection team anticipate reporting to the Home Secretary by June 2022.

Published 10 May 2022


http://www.government-world.com/icibi-has-commenced-an-inspection-of-the-hong-kong-british-national-overseas-visa-route/
http://www.government-world.com/icibi-has-commenced-an-inspection-of-the-hong-kong-british-national-overseas-visa-route/
http://www.government-world.com/icibi-has-commenced-an-inspection-of-the-hong-kong-british-national-overseas-visa-route/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/icibi-inspection-plan-2022-23-published

